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This year, we are going to do a Class Photo with a
difference!
As we have missed getting our class photo 

taken this year we would love to make a 
Y1 Class Collage. 

Bubble A completed the project on 
Tuesday and they all did fantastically! 
Here are the finished products from 

Unique Ursula and Lovely Lenny – I’m sure 
you will agree that  they are fabulous!

‘I hope the virus goes’ ‘I really miss you all and want to see you again!’



Firstly, you need to make a sign with a 
message.  You could write a short message 
for the rest of the class, or say something 
you’ve been thinking while we’ve not been 
able to come to school and see each other, 
or something you are looking forward to 
doing with the rest of the class when we 
are back together.

Secondly, you need to ask you your adult 
to take a photo of you holding the sign and 
giving your best smile!

Finally, your adult will need to email me 
the photo: admin@fleet.camden.sch.uk

We will then make a collage for the class 
and send you all a copy when it is finished. 

‘Can’t wait to welcome you all back. 
School is TOO QUIET without you!’

http://fleet.camden.sch.uk

